
 

 

 
         Date: 8 Sep 2023 
 

 

'Getting Ready for School' Workshop for Year 2-6 Parents 

  

As we start the new school term, some families may experience challenges in getting their children 
ready for school. This workshop will focus on establishing and maintaining structure throughout the 
school year in order to help their children develop healthy routines and schedules. Teaching children 
key social skills are an important component of their social development as they progress with their 
formal schooling. At KJS, our teachers, educational assistants and support staff work hand in hand to 
ensure the smooth transition as the students begin their new school year. The student counsellor will 
facilitate the discussion.  

  

Goal: To provide support and assurance to KJS families, This workshop is for parents with year 2-6 
students. The presentation will reinforce positive messages and strategies in which parents can 
establish at home with their children. We’ll discuss the significance of developing clear norms and 
expectations. We’ll  also discuss and dissect the difference between rules versus norms as we teach 
children important life skills at home and at school. Lastly, we will highlight how the presentation 
dovetails with KJS AAROW's of success. 

  

Date:  27 September 

Location: Kowloon Junior School Library 1st floor 

Time: 3-3:45pm 

Attendees: KJS parents 



 

 

 

  

*Registration through the gateway will open at 4pm on Monday 11th September and close on 
Friday 22nd September at 4pm (Under “Activity” on Gateway) 

 

 


